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15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Well, another week has flown by and we are all settling back into the routine of school.  We have welcomed 

some of our new pupils into school this week who have taken it in their stride and settling well.  I have spent 

some time in classes getting to know the pupils, which has been lovely and I look forward to watching them grow 

and develop over the year. 

 

As I said in my last letter, we are in the process of finalising the calendar for this academic year, but I can confirm 

that the Autumn Term Parents’ Evening will be on Wednesday 25th October 2023 from 3.30 – 5.30pm. This will 

be an opportunity to meet your child’s class team and discuss their progress.  More details to follow. 

 

Can I remind parents/carers who bring and collect their child from school to use the designated pathways and 

crossings when walking to and from the car park.  This is to ensure everyone’s safety particularly as there are a 

lot of moving vehicles at this time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Liz Hopewell 

Headteacher 

Telephone: 0121 569 7040 
Medical Office: 0121 552 6185 
Multi Agency: 0121 569 7055 
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